
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 4/10/2021 8:08 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

04/10/2021 

M R  Belinda Koorey 
12 Pitt ST 
Manly Vale NSW 2092 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

Hello. I'm writing to express my concern about the collaroy sea wall and the discussion on extending it to 
the North. Narrabeen boasts some incredible surfing history due to the waves. People from around the world 
want to come surf at narrabeen. It has also been the breeding ground o f  wod class surfers. By extending the 
wall you risk loosing the tourism surfing brings. There is no predicting how the waves and sea floor will 
change. I urge you to not allow this to occur. Sincerely Belinda Koorey 
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